March 2005

Statement re: CIRT personnel actions

We have taken appropriate personnel or disciplinary action with regard to four
employees.

Because these actions may be challenged through a grievance or appeal
process, we are not able to discuss details of the actions taken. However, we
are confident that we have instituted appropriate corrective action to ensure
clear expectations, improved performance and accountability.
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